~ Grand Bethel Weekend

What to expect and how to prepare for Grand Bethel Weekend? Make
sure to get your registration sent in by the deadline, prior is even better.
Please list 3 daughters attending GBW as Voting Delegates on your
registration. The Bethel can vote on who will be a voting delegate or
choose daughters (ie: top 3 line officers). If there are any questions
regarding registration, please contact Kristi Reid or Karen Thygesen.

We will be staying at the Cottage Grove Masonic Lodge. Bethel Girls will
be sleeping in the Lodge room, Women have a sectioned off area of the
large dining room, Men will be in the library/office. Bring air
mattresses, cots, sleeping bags, pillows to make it as comfortable as
possible. Men planning on staying at the lodge, please contact me
regarding sleeping arrangements. Bethels will be asked by the GBHQ to
bring a specific snack or beverage to share throughout the weekend.
Daughter Congress meeting will be Business Casual for all girls except
GB Officers. Purple Robes will be worn for Congress and the Ceremony.
GB Officers will need to bring their headband, slippers, socks, and
undergarments to wear with the robes. It was a hard decision to make,
but we won’t have a jobie-to-bee program this year. The Youth Advisory
Board also have different activities and fundraisers planned during the
weekend. So participate and support these girls projects!

Bring a positive and uplifting attitude to GBW, Christanee has so much
planned and it’s going to be fun for everyone!

Thanks,
Karen Thygesen, GB Guardian
503-319-5504



